
Feedback Form

toronto.ca/humbercreek

Humber Creek – Erosion Control 
and Creek Restoration Master Plan 
Public Drop-In Event: July 18, 2018

Thank you for attending and participating in this public drop-in event. Public consultation is an 
important part of this project. Please complete this feedback form so we can learn more about 
your thoughts and opinions regarding erosion control at Humber Creek. All comments will be
considered. 

Please submit your comments today or by July 31, 2018. Today's materials will also be made 
available on toronto.ca/humbercreek. 

General Questions / Comments 

About this Event 

Please help us to improve by letting us know your thoughts about the event. 

Disagree  Neutral Agree  

The information presented was clear and easy to understand 1 2 3 

Staff were able to answer my questions or offered follow up 1 2 3 

There was an opportunity to share my comments & opinions 1 2 3 

Contact 

Thank you for your comments! 
Please return your card to the registration desk before you leave, or submit to the City by July 31,

2018.

Alexa Aiken, Public Consultation Coordinator 
416-338-2859 
Alexa.Aiken@toronto.ca  

Mail:  City of Toronto - Public Consultation Unit 
 55 John Street, Metro Hall, 19th Floor 
 Toronto, ON    M5V 3C6 

mailto:Alexa.Aiken@toronto.ca
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